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Decision:  2018 Mid-Year Workforce Increase  
 
At its meeting on July 10, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Increase the TTC’s 2018 approved workforce complement of 14,507 positions by 184, 
resulting in an approved complement of 14,691;  
 

2. Increase the TTC Wheel-Trans 2018 approved workforce complement of 588 by 25 
positions, resulting in an approved complement of 613;  
 

3. Forward this report to City Council through the City of Toronto Executive Committee for 
approval of the amended 2018 workforce complement;  
 

4. Direct that the information contained in the Confidential Attachment not be publicly released 
as it contains information regarding labour relations or employee negotiations, and advice or 
communications that are subject to solicitor-client privilege, including communications 
necessary for that purpose.  


